
HORSE PULLING  
Superintendent: Robert Allen  
PO Box 44, Reading, Vermont 05062  
Tel: 802-484-5027  
 
LOCATION: Pulling Arena  
 

HORSE PULLING CONTEST  
NOTE: Still Only 2 classes of Horse Pulling in 2024 
Wednesday August 14th - Weighing from 9:00am  
Note: All 12' Pulls  
 
CLASS 
 3330 & under/ 1:00PM 
1st   2nd   3rd   4th   5th   6th   7th       8th  
$230.00  $200.00  $170.00  $150.00  $130.00  $120.00      $110.00    $100.00 
 
Free For All/ 5:00PM  
$240.00  $210.00  $180.00  $165.00  $150.00  $140.00    $130.00    $120.00  
 
HORSE PULLING WILL BE GOVERNED BY THE EASTERN DRAFT HORSE ASSOCIATION RULES.  
All horses and ponies temporarily imported into Vermont for purposes of participating in any pulling event, 
exhibit or other competition must be accompanied by the following:  

• A certificate of Veterinary Inspection (CVI - commonly called a health chart) including the complete 
description of the horse and completed and signed within 30 days of import by a veterinarian 
licensed and accredited in the state of origin; or a CVI dated within 6 months (180 days) of 
importation accompanied by an exhibition permit obtained by the Vermont Agency of Agriculture. 
To obtain an exhibition permit, contact the Agency's animal health office at (802) 828-2421.  

• A valid negative EIA test record (negative Coggins test), containing a complete description of the 
horse and completed and signed by a veterinarian licensed and accredited in the state of origin. This 
negative test record must be dated within 12 months of entry into Vermont and is required for all 
horses 6 months of age or older and for any weanling traveling without the dam, regardless of age.  
 

Any owner, competitor or handler in possession of a horse or pony at a Vermont pulling event or other 
competition or exhibit without the required CVI, exhibition permit where applicable, and negative Coggins 
test chart is subject to dismissal from the grounds and from the state by the Vermont State Veterinarian or 
his or her designee.  
 
All horse teams will be weighed at the Vermont State Fair on the day of the pull.  
 
All entries are subject to the approval of the Superintendent.  
 
 


